
 

Newsletter 17-11-2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

We cannot believe we are already into our third week of this half term- doesn’t time 

fly when you are enjoying learning and being at school. 

 

Remembrance Service 

On Sunday a group of our year six children had the honour of reading out their very 

emotional poems at Warsop’s Remembrance Service. We were extremely proud of 

how confident they were while public speaking. Cliff Meredith, from the British 

Legion has shared with the school how complimentary comments were after the 

service.  

On our behalf we would like to take this opportunity to thank Lahni Mellors, Angel 

Chadwick, Cody Longshaw, Ryan Dring and Lilla Rick as well as Miss Watson and Mrs 

Henderson. 

 

Uniform and PE Expectations 

A polite reminder that all children should be in correct uniform and PE kit at all times.  

Our uniform consists of: 

• white shirt or white burgundy polo shirt 

• burgundy cardigan/sweatshirt or fleece 

For girls: 

• black or grey skirts, trousers or dresses 

• red gingham summer dresses 

For boys: 

• black or grey trousers shorts 

 

Black shoes should be worn by all our children. No trainers allowed (unless it is a PE 

day). 

We expect all children to wear black shorts or grey/black joggers and a 

white/burgundy t-shirt for their PE lessons. Football shirts or other sports wear is not 

allowed. 

 If hair is long enough to be tied up it should be on PE days please. 

 

When earrings are worn in school, they must be small, round studs. No other 

jewellery is permitted. 

 

 

 



 

Children in Need 

Don’t forget that Children in Need is taking place this Friday 19th November. The 

children will be taking part in a non-stop danceathon with all classes taking a turn to 

dance. We are asking for a donation of £1 per child and for children to come 

wearing a Children-in Need/Pudsey themed top along with normal school uniform. 

Please don’t send you children in superhero outfits on this occasion as we have 

something special planned for December.  

 

Ventilation 

A reminder to all that COVID is still very much with us in the community and in 

school. To help keep everyone safe, we will be following Government guidelines and 

keeping windows open to ensure classrooms are suitable ventilated. With this in 

mind, please ensure that your child comes to school wearing layers so that they are 

able to maintain a comfortable temperature whilst in class. 

 

Parking 

Please remember to be considerate of our neighbours when dropping off/collecting 

your children. We know it is difficult to park at busy times, but please remember that 

our neighbours need access to their drives at all times. They too have appointments 

and it is very frustrating for them when they cannot get off their own drives, 

especially in emergencies. 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

A reminder that these are taking place on November 30th in school. Children will not 

be given a vaccine if you have not consented online. We cannot take verbal 

consent over the phone, or written consent via a letter. Even if you do not wish your 

child to have a vaccination you must still go online and decline consent. Please use 

the link below to access the site. 

 

https://www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

  

Visit date: TUESDAY 30th November 2021 School code: NG140659 

 

NCMP (National Child Measurement Programme) 

This will take place in the Spring term for children in Year 6 and Reception. 

Information has already been sent out but if you need this again, please let the 

school office know. 

 

 

https://www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu


 
  

 

Mrs C Smith (Head of School) 


